
 
 

No. 171 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 

 
Mr Maley to the Minister for Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics: 
 

Darwin Turf Club Grandstand Grant 
 

1. What role did the Department of Infrastructure, Planning and 

Logistics (DIPL) play in preparing information for the Darwin Turf 

Club (DTC) Grandstand proposal between 1 April 2016 to 14 June 

2019? 

 

2. Did DIPL receive a planning application or draft planning application 

for a new grandstand from DTC at any time from 5 May 2018? Please 

provide the dates received. 

 
3. Did DIPL meet with Ministers or DTC about a proposal to build a new 

DTC Grandstand? Please detail the dates of each meeting and the 

Ministers and DTC representatives who attended. 

 
4. What role if any, did DIPL play in developing a “process” for the 

funding of a DTC grandstand? 

 
5. Did DIPL staff provide any support to the Market Led Proposal (MLP) 

team? 

a. If yes, what level of support was provided? 

 

6. Has a certificate of occupancy been issued for the new grandstand 

and are there any ongoing concerns with compliance, including but 

not limited to fire? 

 

7. Have there been any complaints received by the Minister or the 

Department in relation to compliance issues relating to the new 

grandstand? 


